
 

 

Hello Neighbors, 

On behalf of the Troutdale Elementary School Replacement team, we are very excited to deliver the new 
education facility to Reynolds School District by Fall 2018.  With the neighboring homes in close proximity to 
the school site, our team will be sure to communicate with you often and try our best not to disrupt your daily 
routines.  We understand we are visitors in your neighborhood and our goal is to respect your personal lives 
and space.  With that being said, we want to communicate early on some information regarding the upcoming 
construction activities and the impact on the surrounding neighboring streets. 

Our construction crews will be parking throughout the neighborhood during their working hours, typically from 
7:00 am – 4:00 pm.  Construction parking will avoid critical areas for staff parking, student drop off and pick up, 
school functions, and neighboring driveways. 

Construction will begin in June 2017.  If at any time during construction you have concerns or questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact our team.  Please note that there will be no summer programming at the school this 
summer.  Access to the playground will be from the South end of the building; adjacent to the intersection of SE 
8th St. and SE Harlow Ave.  Thank you for your patience and understanding, and we look forward to being a 
good neighbor! 

Sincerely, 

Bremik Construction and the Reynolds School District team 

Bremik Construction project team: 
- Jeremy Symolon, Project Superintendent, jjs@bremik.com 
- Ben Carlson, Project Manager, bc@bremik.com 
- Susan Castner, Project Engineer, sc@bremik.com 
 

 

 


